Laura Grant

Awarded the 2015 Bulkley Valley Research Centre's Irving Fox Memorial Scholarship for Natural Resources Research and Management



This year's recipient of the Irving Fox Memorial Scholarship is **Laura Grant**, who is a graduate student in the Natural Resources and Environmental Studies M.Sc. program at the University of Northern British Columbia (UNBC).

Laura is extremely committed to natural resource management research in the Bulkley Valley and the scholarship will assist her as she continues her research into how human activities, including forestry, linear corridors and recreational use, directly affect the survival of Northern Mountain caribou.

Laura has been affiliated with the BVRC for many years and during this time has worked on various projects at the Centre. The fact that Laura plans to apply her experience working in Bulkley Valley region to her studies is one of the key reasons her application stood out during the selection process.